
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

July 2nd, 2024 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on July 2nd, 2024, and is pleased to submit the following summary of 

business. 

Jumping Victoria Mini Comp 
 

Jumping Victoria are finalising all details to run a competition in 
September for the community, more to come in the near future. 
 
 

 
Annual Awards Venue  Equestrian Victoria has selected the stunning Hyatt Place Melbourne, 

Essendon Fields for the annual awards night. Surrounded by 
manicured gardens and walkways, it is only 20 minutes from the CBD 
and steps from Essendon Fields Airport. This venue is the perfect spot 
for our night of celebration and recognition. Mark your calendars for an 
unforgettable evening. More details regarding ticketing will be 
announced soon. 
 

 
Young Ambassador 
Program 

Final discussion had regarding the upcoming Young Ambassadors 
training weekend with both the committee and finalist excited for the 
day.  
   

 
New representative on the 
Jumping Victoria Committee 

Confirmation that a member of the Youth Jumping Squad committee 
will be joining the Jumping Victoria Committee next month.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


